PHILIPPINE DEPOSIT INSURANCE CORPORATION

INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY GROUP

NOTICE OF AWARD

25 March 2015

COLUMBIA TECHNOLOGIES, INC.
1136-1146 J. Nakpil Street,
Malate, Manila City

Gentlemen,

We are pleased to nofify you that your Bid, dated 06 March 2015, for the supply
and delivery of one hundred twenty-four (124) units of notebook computers, as
specified in the Terms of Reference at the Contract Price of Four Million Five
Hundred Eighty Two Thousand Nine Hundred Sixteen Pesos (PhP4,582,916.00), is
hereby accepted. '

Within ten (10) calendar days from receipt of this Notice, please submit to us the
performance security in the form and amount stipulated in the Instructions to
Bidders. Failure to do so constitutes a ground for the cancellation of this award
and forfeiture of your bid security.

Please coordinate with Mr. Renar M. Gonzales, Department Manager, Technical
Services Department, for the execution of the Contract, at telephone number
841-43085.

Very truly yours,

MARIA BELINDA C. SAN JOSE

Vice President

Received By:

Name of Representative
Columbia Technologies, Inc.
Date:

4/F-10/F, SSS Bldg., 6782 Ayala Ave. cor. V.A. Rufino St., 1226 Makati City
Website: www.pdic.gov.ph
Tel. No. (632) 841-4000 | e-mail: info@pdic.gov.ph



